
	

May 19, 2022 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for Repetitive Property Losses - Drainage Improvement Project in fiscal year 2023. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is City of Miami Gardens, located at 18605 NW 27th Avenue Miami 
Gardens, FL 33056. This funding request is a valuable use of taxpayer funds as it will address drainage deficiencies 
responsible for receptive flood losses. Residential and commercial losses due to post-storm flooding will be 
addressed, positively impacting ingress and egress. I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial 
interest in this project.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Frederica S. Wilson 
Member of Congress 


